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This measure allows too much overreach by the government and local municipality 

law enforcement by allowing someone to be prohibited based solely on the beliefs of 

a local entity. This is very harmful to not only the LGBTQ community but also any 

person of color. This measure also causes undue hardship on individuals by making 

a constitutional right cost money with no actual proof it would reduce any gun 

violence. 


